
From: colleagues@groups.csusb.edu <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> On Behalf Of Provost & Vice 
President for Academic Affairs 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 10:51 AM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: National Library Workers Day 
 

Dear Colleagues,  

Please join me in celebrating the amazing faculty, professional staff, student employees, and leadership 
of our CSUSB libraries during National Library Week (NLW), April 7-13, 2024. Indeed, a mere week 
doesn’t do justice to all our campus libraries do to support, enrich, and educate our Coyote family and 
the larger community. In fact, let me rephrase that. Our libraries are merely physical spaces that would 
be just that – corporeal shells – if not for the commitment and passion of the librarians, staff, and 
leadership who have transformed our campus libraries into remarkable spaces for community, learning, 
creating a sense of belonging, and of course just chilling, lamping, and lounging. 

Sincerely, 

Rafik  

 
A. Rafik Mohamed, Ph.D.  
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs  
California State University, San Bernardino 
 

 

 

 


